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Comments: | would like to formally submit my request that this expansion be denied. Taking additional public
land away from it's current users to increase the profitability of Targhee ski resort is not in the interest of the
public. It is solely in the interest of the resort and the people who pay to ski there.

It would also increase the visibility of the Targhee footprint on the Teton range, further impacting the view for area
residents. The benefits for the few do not outweigh the impacts for the many.



